
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear 
 
A638 GREAT NORTH ROAD, BAULK LANE AND DANESHILL ROAD, TORWORTH 
 
PROPOSED 30 MPH  & 40 MPH SPEED LIMITS (TRO 1285) – PUBLIC ADVERT 
 
Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver highway 
services. The county council has received requests to modify the speed limits in and around 
Torworth. An assessment of the existing speed limits has been carried out and is has been confirmed 
that the sections of roads listed above (A638 Great North Road, Baulk Lane and Daneshill Road) 
are suitable for 30 mph Speed Limits. 
 
It is therefore proposed to introduce a 30 mph Speed Limit on parts of the above-mentioned roads. 
It is also proposed to extend the existing 40mph Speed Limit on A638 Great North Road south of 
Torworth Grange. A plan showing the extents of the proposed 30mph and 40mph Speed Limits is 
attached (Drawing Number H/SLW/4258/01) along with a copy of the site notice. 
 
The proposed extensions to the 30mph & 40mph Speed Limits are being introduced to ensure that 
the speed limits reflect the character of the road and will help to improve the perception of road 
safety.  
 
Before proceeding further, I wish to consider the views of residents, businesses and organisations 
who may be interested in this matter. Any observations on these proposals should reach me in 
writing, either by letter or email, by 20th September 2023. If your comments are in the form of an 
objection to the proposals, please clearly state this and the reasons for your objection. If the objection 
cannot be resolved, it will be reported through the County Council’s procedures at the appropriate 
time. 
 
Any details you provide may be shared with Nottinghamshire County Council as appropriate. If you 
would like to find out more about how we use your data, please see our Privacy Notice: 
www.viaem.co.uk/privacy-notice-for-the-public/ 
 
Yours  
  

Steph Walford 
     
Steph Walford (Mrs) 
Highway Improvements Co-Ordinator 
Via East Midlands Ltd 
Tel: 0115 977 4742 
Email: tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk 

 
   

   

My ref: TRO 1285 / 2250832 

Date: 17th  August 2023 
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